From: Mathis, Audrey 
Sent: Friday, May 16, 2014 12:39 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Cullerton-Conforti, Michelle
Subject: Re: 311 Synergy Group Conference

Steve:

This is a follow-up email to inform you that on May 3 – May 6, I attended the CS Week 311 Synergy Group Conference in San Antonio, TX to network and gain insight from other 311 directors in U.S. and Canada.  As a lead steering committee coordinator, my conference fee of $199 was waived.  Thanks.

Audrey L. Mathis

Director – 311 City Services, OEMC

